
 

 

Correction to New Mark Annual Meeting and 
Board Election Mailing 
 

Friday, February 19, 2021 

Dear Residents, 

We are writing to clarify and to make a correction to the quorum requirements that were 
stated in the Notice of Annual Meeting sent to you earlier this week.  
 
As you know, the Annual Meeting will be held on March 8, 2021. The presence, either in 
person or by proxy, of at least 25% of members shall constitute quorum at the March 8, 
2021 Annual Meeting.  
 
If quorum is not met at the March 8, 2021 Annual Meeting, then a majority of those 
members present and entitled to vote may adjourn the meeting to March 15, 2021. At 
the March 15, 2021 meeting, the presence, either in person or by proxy, of 20% of 
members shall consitute quorum.  
  
We urge all owners to please fill out the ballot/proxy forms sent to you and posted on 
our website so that we can achieve the required quorum at the March 8 meeting. Those 
wishing to virtually attend the March 8, 2021 Annual Meeting should follow the same 
instructions provided in the mailing and posted on our website. 
 
You can access the Annual Meeting package here.  
 
Thank you. 
  
The Board of Directors 

https://newmarkcommons.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=75dce495520d7443764a009ed&id=2120b5d561&e=44a2408f06

